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ANTIBOYCOTT ADVISORY ON TÜRKIYE 

The Turkish government has recently announced that it will suspend all exports and imports to 

and from Israel until the Israeli government allows an uninterrupted and sufficient flow of 

humanitarian aid into Gaza. 

 

All United States persons, wherever located, are reminded that, with respect to their activities in 

United States commerce, the Export Administration Regulations prohibit taking certain actions in 

furtherance or support of an unsanctioned foreign boycott maintained by a country against a 

country friendly to the United States and require reporting of receipt of a boycott-related request 

to BIS.  U.S. companies operating in Türkiye, in particular, are cautioned to be alert to their 

receipt of any requests to refrain from importing or exporting goods to or from Israel or to 

provide certification that the goods are not of Israeli origin or do not contain Israeli-origin 

components or materials.  Illustrative examples of recent boycott requests reported to the Office 

of Antiboycott Compliance (OAC) can be found here. 

 

For further information, please contact OAC at (202) 482-2381 or via the online inquiry form 

here.  

 

    

https://www.bis.doc.gov/index.php/all-articles/7-enforcement/578-examples-of-boycott-requests
https://www.bis.gov/OAC
https://www.bis.doc.gov/index.php/component/rsform/form/23?task=forms.edit

